
Reception Weekly Update 
Monday 15th July – Friday 19th July 

 

What a fabulous year we have had with your wonderful 

children! We have really enjoyed watching your children 

learn and grow over the last year and it has been an absolute 

pleasure teaching them and seeing the lovely progress they 

have made. We will really miss them! 

We just want to wish you all a wonderful Summer ahead of 

next week and wish you all the best for the rest of your child’s 

journey at our school. We will be sure to see your children 

around the school and in the playground still! 

Just a couple of reminders for next week (last ones we 

promise!): 

• On Wednesday afternoon Puffins are having a teddy 

bears picnic. Please can girls bring something savoury 

and boys bring something sweet to share. 

• On Thursday afternoon Choughs are having a teddy 
bears picnic. Please can girls bring something savoury 

and boys bring something sweet to share. 

• Thursday 25th July is our last day of term before Summer 
 

Have a wonderful Summer! ☺  

 

 

 


